
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    October 23, 2012 
Time:  1:30 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Theft of Mechanical Parts   
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is requesting information from citizen’s in regards to a theft of metal that occurred on October 10, 
2012 between 5 a.m. and 8:20 a.m. in the median of STH 26 near the Planeview Truck Stop.     
 
A black crate used for hauling mechanical parts fell off the semi-truck that it was on and onto the roadway.  An Oshkosh Police Officer 
picked up the mechanical parts that fell onto the roadway and placed the items back into the crate.  The company to whom the crate 
belonged was contacted and when the company came to pick up the crate, the crate was empty.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is requesting anyone having information in regards to the theft should contact the Oshkosh Police 
Department at (920) 236-5700.    
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at 
(920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text 
via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
   
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


